

Facilities Management P.O. Box 8795 Williamsburg, VA 23187-8795 (757) 221-2275

KUDOS NEWSLETTER

We hope you all had a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday filled with family, food, and fun! We want you to know that we are thankful for all you do, every day, to make the campus of William & Mary the best it can be!

December is a month full of holiday celebrations, seasonal joy, and festive gatherings. The FM management would like to wish you and yours a happy and safe December! Good-bye to a wonderful 2015 and Hello to a new year in 2016!!

Please mark your calendars – December 17 from 11:00 AM – 1:00 PM @ Trinkle Hall we will be having our annual Facilities Management Holiday Party/Pot Luck Lunch. Please be looking for additional information and sign-ups in your W&M emails.

Multiple e-mails were received recognizing individuals and teams that went above and beyond to insure the mission of Facilities Management was upheld to the highest degree possible. We would like to thank you for your hard work and dedication.



John Mattie – "As the sun sets on our 3rd Tag Day, I want to thank you for your enormous help in hanging the banners around campus – I've heard from so many people about how good they look and I know it was one more thing on top of everything else you have to do. This does make a real difference in spreading the word about the importance and power of philanthropy to our students, staff, and faculty, so thank you for your help today."

Matthew Lambert
VP for University Advancement

Tina Sinclair – "We appreciate all you do every day to make the College the great place that it is for so many people. I appreciate the thoughtful effort and contribution during the search process that brought Chelsey back to the College."

Steven Cole
 Assoc. Athletics Director

Emiliano Villarin – "On Wednesday, a desk was delivered to Lambert House, but the delivery people didn't have the right equipment and didn't have enough muscle to get it upstairs to my office. A frantic call was made to work control. They sent over a couple of men, one of whom was Nano. He quickly took charge and led the rest of them in getting the desk out of the doorway of Lambert and up the stairs that were narrow and had two turns (and small landings). Nano also had to show the professionals how to operate the drawers so they could be removed to make the desk lighter and easier to carry. He literally saved the day for us (Judy Schatzel was with me). He was very nice. I loved that he was smart and a leader. I hope you convey to him how very much we appreciated his assistance and his great attitude. You are very fortunate to have such a great employee!"

Babs Bengtson
 Director, Training & Development

Facilities Management Team -

"The Ewell elevator is now operation. Big thanks to Facilities for getting this taken care of well before Thanksgiving."

- Jamie Bartlett Chair, Dept. of Music

"Power was restored to campus at approximately 2:00 AM. Thanks to Dominion Power and the Facilities Management maintenance crews for their quick response and diligent work."

Deb Cheesebro
 Chief of Police

In addition to the response to the above comment made by Deb Cheesebro – "Van, Bob Johnson and all of your folks have been terrific!"

Deb Cheesebro
 Chief of Police

In response to the above comment made by Deb Cheesebro – "I appreciate everyone's work on this. Unexpected, but handled well. Please thank your staffs for me."

- Sam Jones
Senior VP for Finance and Administration

"The bathroom and floors look excellent now! I was extremely surprised and pleased to see the showers were shining clean on Tuesday! Thank you for everything you did (to) see that our bathroom was restored. I am very grateful, and I will definitely contact you again if things get out of hand again. Thanks again, very much!"

Student Fauquier 2nd Upper Bathroom